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Hello everyone! 

 

I sure hope that you are all staying 

warm! It’s been a crazy winter, hasn’t 

it?  

 

One thing for sure, spring can’t get 

here fast enough. I hope that darned 

groundhog is dead wrong! 

 

This spring will be a little different for 

us as a club. We typically have our Af-

ternoon in Bavaria, but this year with 

other commitments and the way East-

er falls, we are not going to be having 

this annual event. Instead, we will be 

having a Weisswurst essen at our 

March monthly meeting so we can all 

get together and celebrate our friend-

ship. Please be sure to note the time 

change for our March meeting. It’s 

now at 2 p.m. instead of the usual 3 

p.m.  
 

A good time was had by all at Jovan’s 

for our annual anniversary get-

together. The food is always delicious, 

the music is fantastic, and being with  

 

 

 

good friends….priceless. You can see  

lots of smiling faces there on the last 

page of the newsletter.  

 

This time, in addition to the calendar I 

typically put in here, I’ve included the 

entire year’s calendar of events on a 

page that you can easily print out. 

Hopefully this will be easy for you to 

use to put the entire year on your cal-

endar.  

 

Plus, it has dates for things that are 

happening outside of Edelweiss as 

well. 

 

As always, if you have anything you 

would like to have me print in the 

newsletter or if you have questions 

you need answered, you can contact 

me.  You may either email me at   

gtevedelweiss@yahoo.com or call me 

at (586) 677-0432. 

 

   Michelle Uebrueck 

              Editor 

Hoping for warmer weather soon… 

Gebirgstrachten Erhaltungs Verein “Edelweiß”, Detroit 
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News 

For And About The Membership 

 

…..If you haven’t paid your 2014 membership dues yet, they are now due.  You may send 

them ($15) to Sharon Walker,  1821 Welling Drive, Troy, MI 48098 - or you may give 

them to her at a meeting.   

 

…..Sick members:  Pam Gassel, Tom Priemer, and Rolf Fruehauf. 

 

…..Huge thanks to Stan Lichota once again, for donating to Gleaners Food Bank on behalf 

of our club, and to the Musikasse, as well.  

 

…..A hearty welcome to our newest members: Leo Helgert, Tony Aringer, Alex Lamerand, 

and Maria Winquest. 
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Weißwurst essen 

 

A Weisswurst essen will be held on Sun-

day, March 9, on our regular meeting 

day. 
 

Dance practice: 12 p.m.—2 p.m. 

Weisswurst essen: 2 p.m. 

Meeting: 3 p.m. 
 

 

Cost: $5 for weisswurst  

 and a pretzel. 

Cash bar will be available. 
 

 

There will also be music  

for your listening pleasure!

 

GTEV  

Edelweiss 

has lost two 

longtime members  

recently. Please keep 

the families of  

James Michels and 

Anne Schroeder in 

your foremost 

thoughts and prayers. 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=t&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=web&cd=2&cad=rja&ved=0CC4QFjAB&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.fleischwerke-zimmermann.de%2Fweisswurst_essen.php&ei=hdb6Uv7IDo-u2gWNjoDQDg&usg=AFQjCNGSgBFiJCiYpbvAUy3J9cwEYxT6iQ&bvm=bv.61190604,d.b2I
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Please note: July 20 will be our annual   

Edelweiss Picnic. More details to follow.  
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2014 Committee Members 
 

Vorstand - Erwin Rauschendorfer 

2. Vorstand - Fred Walker 

3. Vorstand - Rick Michels 

Schriftführerin - Rita Dziersk 

2. Schriftführer - Michael Campbell 

Kassier - Anneliese Baker 

2.  Kassier - Sharon Walker 

Ehren Vorstand - Joe Gassel 

Musikwart - Rick Michels 

Historiker - Karin Dean 

Pressewart – Karin Dean 

Ticket Obmann - Renee Edelhauser 

Kitchen Obmann - Marianne Billo 

 

 

 

 

 

Bar Obmann - Jim Green 

Fahnenwart - Ryan Porter 

Wegweiser Editor - Michelle Uebrueck 

Sachenverwalterin – Christina Michels 

Decorations - Kenny Szachta 

GACC Delegate –Erwin Rauschendorfer 

Trustee - Roger Kraft 

Trustee - Anneliese Porter 

Trustee - Annette Edelhauser 

 

Tanzgruppe Officers 
 

Vorplattler—Eric Walker 

2. Vorplattler - Rick Michels 

Vortänzerin - Christina Michels 

2. Vortänzerin - Andrea Edelhauser 

Schriftführerin - Lauren Kraft 

Sachenschlepper- Annette Edelhauser 
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March 
Anneliese Baker 

Eleanor Gracin 

Robert Helgert 

Hermine Jensen 

Herb Langegger 

Kenny Szachta 

Anna Tatar 

Karin Schwalbe 

 

April 
Ken Baker 

Henry Conrow 

Hebert Gruber 

Maria Higgins 

Art Kainz 

Heather Hacker 
 

May 
Pauline Demuelenare 

Alex Lamerand 

Colleen Michels 

Rainier Naus 

Norm Raab 

Fr. Steven Recker 

Rob Schwalbe 

Ed Szachta 

Maria Waidelich 

Christina Winquest 

 

June 

Michael Campbell 

Chris Gassel 

John Huthwaite 

Lynn Huthwaite 

Lauren Kraft 

Walter Kron 

Anneliese Porter 

Hans Menzinger 

James Michels 

Thomas Priemer 

Erwin Rauschendorfer 

Rosemary Ritterhaus 

Hermine Turner 

Richard Wagner 

 

         Upcoming Birthdays Club Calendar 

 
 

Don’t forget!! 
There will be no  

Afternoon in Bavaria  

this year.  

Stay tuned for 2015. 

2014 
 

March 

5 Committee Meeting 

9 Dance Practice and Weisswurst essen 

 

April 
4-5 Bezirksfest - Omaha 

9 Committee Meeting 

13 Dance Practice & Meeting 

20 Easter 

May 
2-4  Gau Delegates Meeting 

14  Committee Meeting 

18  Dance Practice and Meeting 

June 
4 Committee Meeting 

8  Dance Practice and Meeting 

22 Dance Practice 

July   
20 Edelweiss Picnic—Jaycee Park, Troy 

 
 

 

 
 

All dance practices and monthly  meetings   

are held in the GACC room at the  

Carpathia Club 

3800 Utica Road 

Sterling Heights, MI 48312 

(586) 978-2292 

Monthly meetings start at 3:00 PM 

 

 



 

 

An Edelweiss money saving venture! 
If you have an e-mail address, please send me a message at  

gtevedelweiss@yahoo.com and you will be added to the list of those send 

the newsletter to.  This will help us to save on skyrocketing mailing and 

printing costs and it will also cut down on the time it takes me to do the fold-

ing and envelope stuffing as well.  Thank you for your help with this! 
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Andrea Edelhauser being presented with her Urkunde award. 

Fun  
at  

Jovan’s! 


